
Uniform Information from Freman:  
 
We are now able to let you know the final details for the uniform evening, which will take place on 
Thursday 9th June 2022.  There will be a choice of sessions to attend between 3:45pm and 7:30pm in 
the hall. 
 

We will have samples available for you to try the items for correct sizing before ordering directly from 

Price & Buckland.  Please note that attendance is optional at this event: you could also chose to order 

directly from the supplier to try sizes at home, but please make sure that you have sufficient time to 

return goods to changes sizes.  It is also worth noting that we will not have changing facilities available 

for students to try the items, we would, therefore, recommend that your child wears light clothing 

such as t-shirt with shorts or leggings to be able to try items on over the top of their clothes.   Please 

find attached a full list of uniform for your information. 

 

In order to keep the number of visitors to the college manageable and give everyone the opportunity 

to try on samples, should they wish to, we would ask that you please complete the following form to 

indicate your order of preference for the four sessions available: 

https://forms.office.com/r/cBp58x3NFd The deadline to complete the form is 4.00pm on Monday 16th 

May 2022. We will then contact you after the deadline via: admissions@freman.org.uk to confirm 

which session you have been allocated. 

 

For those of you who have not visited the college before, please make your way through the main 

entrance doors to the college and walk straight through the double doors in front of you into the hall. 

 

With regard to parking, there may be spaces available in Ward Freman Swimming Pool car park, 
which is adjacent to the college or in the staff car park.  Alternatively, parking spaces are likely to be 
available in Sainsbury’s car park and at the Norfolk Road playing fields. You might also choose to 
park on Ermine Street and walk up the lane past the allotment.  Please do not park on the 
roundabout. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the evening, please contact us via: 
admissions@freman.org.uk or telephone: 01763 271818. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the college soon. 
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